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Memorandum 
 

To:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
 

Fr:  David Feldpausch, Ems Director 
 

Date:  11/10/2021 
 

Re: Resolution Authorizing the Medical Supplies bid.  
 

 

The current contract for medical supplies with Boundtree Medical is set to expire on 12-31-2021. 

We began to work with CoPro months ago on the process to establish a new contract. The Co 

Pro people were very helpful as always and took the lead as they had plans for several other 

entities to use this contract once approved. 

 

Our only active role was to send a representative to participate in the bid evaluation process. 

Which resulted in a recommendation for the award of the bid to three vendors. We will have a 

representative form CoPro available at the meeting to answer questions about the bid process. 

We will also have a representative from our legal counsel available as they had a role in 

evaluating the terms for the bidders in case you have questions on that.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to reach out. I am happy to answer what I 

can on this issue but had very little first had knowledge on this topic. 

 

David Feldpausch 

517/294-1853 

dfeldpausch@livgov.com 
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